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December 14, 2015 
	
Tania M. Ibanez 
Senior Assistant Attorney General  
 
Robert Sumner 
Deputy Attorney General 
Office of Legislative Affairs 
 
Mark Breckler 
Chief Assistant Attorney General 
Charitable Trusts Section 
 
Suzy Loftus 
General Counsel 
 
To the staff members from the Attorney General’s Office: 
	
While the Ad Hoc Committee waits for your response to the critical questions we 
raised on November 24, 2015, we have also investigated the additional material 
that Ms. Ibanez released to us on December 4, 2015.  This information that Keiro 
had apparently provided to Ms. Ibanez was new to us since it had not been made 
public until the release date.  Please refer to the attachment for detailed findings of 
our investigation.   
 
We would like to emphasize, however, that even a cursory look at the titles of the 
meetings indicate that the proposed sale was not part of the agenda.  In addition, 
someone seeking information about the Pacifica transaction would not attend 
meetings with such titles as: ”Vitality Forum: Planning Ahead for You and Your 
Loves Ones” 2015.02.07 50 attendees or “Vitality Forum: Chronic Kidney Disease” 
2015.03.22 160 attendees. These meetings on the supplemental list were verified 
by the presenter/speaker as presenting no relevance to the proposed Pacifica 
transaction.  
 
 
We would again request that your office conduct a thorough investigation of not 
only the additional material but of all information that Keiro has released to you. 
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The waiver of public hearings based on misleading and irrelevant information that 
was provided to your office is a serious matter to the citizens of the community.  
 
We thank you in advance for your attention to these matters and for your timely 
reply.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Charles Igawa, Ph.D. 
Chairman 
Ad Hoc Committee to Save Keiro 
 
  
	
	


